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Re: Applicant:  Khristy Garrelts 
  Case Number:    PLN-2019-15813 
  APN:   303-111-019 
 

The staff report for this project incorrectly stated that the project was served with 
community water and sewer services provided by the Humboldt Community 
Services District. The site is only served with community water and individual on-site 
wastewater treatment systems serve each residence separately. The nearest sewer 
main line is approximately 1,000 feet to the east along Ridgewood Drive. This will 
not affect any findings made to approve the project or any conditions of approval. 
Additionally, the Division of Environmental Health reviewed the project with the 
understanding that each house was served by separate wastewater treatment 
systems and has recommended approval of the project.  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 


